
Assistant Principal Message  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Teeth on Wheels will be at Melton West Primary School during late August or early September. Forms 

will be coming home soon for you to sign up for the program. Teeth on Wheels cannot treat your 

children if the forms are not filled out and signed. Teeth on Wheels states that your child will receive 

quality care from their highly trained professional dental team all of whom are police checked and 

working with children certified. 

Good oral hygiene starts as early as infancy and is important for health and wellbeing. Regular 

ŎƘŜŎƪǳǇǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŘŜƴǘƛǎǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŜǘƘ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪŜŘ ŀŦǘŜǊΦ Your visits to the dentist 

will ensure that your child's teeth are kept healthy by removing plaque build-up and food debris that 

may be stuck in teeth. This will help prevent bacteria from continuing to grow, which may eventually 

lead to other dental diseases (e.g. tooth decay or inflammation of the gum tissue).  

Depending on your circumstances, the dental treatment may be at no cost to you as it is subsidised by 

Medicare or it may be at a very low cost. Please take advantage of this service.  

 

Kind regards 

WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊ hΩ/ƻƴƴƻǊ 

Assistant Principal Prep-2 Learning Community 
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Message from our School Vice-Captains 
Hello parents/ guardians,  
Welcome back to Term 3, we have had a successful first 2 weeks back at school. On 
Monday 31st July, the whole school will be attending the Magic Flute Incursion.  
Preps- 6 will also be attending Swimming Lessons throughout this term. 
 

  
 
School Vice Captains                                                                           
Alith Panthum & Jessica Hodge  

 
   
 
 
 

Message: 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,  

We are starting a guess how many lollies are in the 

jar. We are collecting donations, it will go to the Save 

the Children Foundation. The foundation will help buy 

children around the world supplies such as food, 

blankets and school supplies. At recess and lunch, we 

will be collecting guesses and donations in the 

canteen area, each guess will cost 50 cents. The 

winner will be announced on Friday 4th August at 

assembly. Thank you  

Jass, Lila, Hayley and Athaui J 



               
  



 

 

Marvelous  Maths   

All  around  us, every  day.  

 

 

The Importance of Vocabulary in Maths 

Teaching and learning the language of mathematics is vital for the development of 

mathematical proficiency. As children develop their capacity for understanding, vocabulary 

becomes a vital link between their natural sense of number and order and conceptual 

learning. ʉChildren learn mathematics best by using it, and understanding the language of 

math gives students the skills they need to think about, talk about, and assimilate new 

maths concepts as they are introduced.ʊ (Dr David Chard) 

When teachers are planning maths units, the vocabulary that is required to the topic is 

included and explicitly taught. While students learn how to ʉdoʊ math, they must also learn 

how to explain their thinking. Children need learn to recognize and answer the ʉwhyʊ and 

ʉhowʊ questions in order to develop important problem solving skills. 

At Melton West Primary a selection of students are included in the GRIN program. GRIN is 

an acronym for Getting Ready In Numeracy. Students who do not know or do not 

understand the necessary vocabulary have difficulty comprehending their maths lesson. 

One of the objectives of GRIN is to frontload students with the vocabulary they will need in 

their next maths lesson thus facilitating their understanding of the concepts taught to them. 

A useful website for math vocabulary is: 

http://www.amathsdictionaryforkids.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


